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Dear AWiCS members, 
 
We are pleased to share with you the latest issue of AWiCS e-Newsletter Jan 2024 
(Issue 09).  
 
You may read the newsletter by clicking the button below. Thank you. 
  

Read the e-Newsletter  
 

https://8z9yh.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1f8JIKXwHGYox6ClXcjnac3bXR/zz-NVXXbcs3G
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This email was sent to lilian@aces.org.sg 
 

You've received it because you've subscribed to our newsletter. 
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